
    Werrington Primary School 
                                                     Newsletter 

                                                                         24th September 2021. 
 

Werrington Connects 
A huge thank you to the parents that came along to our first 
'Werrington Connects' meeting on Wednesday evening this 
week.  There were some great discussions around school 
improvement priorities and fundraising ideas for the future.  
We will be sending out more details of plans and how you can 
get involved in the coming weeks. 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot Chocolate Friday 
We will be starting up our Hot Chocolate Friday treats from 
today, however, this year they will be done slightly differently.  
Children from Nursery to Year 1 will continue to bring their 
treat home to enjoy with parents and carers.  Children from 
Year 2 - Year 6 will join Mrs Prince in the wellbeing room to 
enjoy a hot chocolate, treat and chat  
on a Friday afternoon.  Children are  
chosen to be awarded the Hot  
Chocolate Friday treat for always  
following the Werrington Way of  
'Be respectful, Try our best, Keep  
ourselves and others safe'. 

Covid Safety 
 
Covid cases are rising within our community – 
Please be vigilant. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Covid rate amongst 11 to 17 year olds in our local 
area is 1350 per 100,000 – one of the highest in the 
West Midlands. 
If you or a family member is showing any symptoms 
of covid, please book a PCR test -  LFTs (Lateral Flow 
Tests) are not suitable when you have symptoms. 
As an important part of our covid safety plan, I 
must ask that all visitors to site abide by our one-
way system. 
Our Covid Risk Assessment and Management Plans 
can be found on our school website 
http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/about-
us/covid-19-outbreak-management-plan/ 
 

 
 Coats & Jumpers 

Please ensure that any coats or jumpers have your child’s name in them. It is very tricky to track down a lost jumper 
with no name in it. 
 

What to do if I am concerned about my child in any way? 
 

At Werrington Primary School we endeavour to work together with families to give the best learning experience 
possible. However, if there are times that you are concerned about your child at school or feel you need to share any 
relevant information with us, please follow the guidance below to help you. 
Where at all possible, see your child’s class teacher first or any other adult in their year group. Class teachers are around 
in their areas between 8.40 am till 8.50 am and at the end of school, 3.20 pm - 3.30 pm. 
If this is not possible, you can make an appointment with the office staff to arrange another convenient time to see the 
class teacher or ask if they can telephone you. 
If your concern has not been dealt with to your satisfaction or you need help other than from the Class teacher, the 
Office will arrange for you to see the relevant contact. This would be either: Mrs Brookes (Foundation Stage Phase 
Leader), Mrs Welford (KS1 Phase Leader) or Mr Hubbard (KS2 Phase Leader). 
If your concern is then still on-going, please then make an appointment to see Mrs Prince (Deputy Head). 
If you are still unhappy or concerned, please feel free to make an appointment to see Mr McLauchlan. 
 

School contact details are: 
Tel: 01782 980010 
office@werrington.staffs.sch.uk 
 
  
 

Diary Dates 
Diary dates for Autumn term are on the final page of this 
week’s newsletter. 
An electronic copy of them can be found at:  
http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/events/  

http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/about-us/covid-19-outbreak-management-plan/
http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/about-us/covid-19-outbreak-management-plan/
http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/events/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Diary Dates for Autumn Term 2021. 

 

 

Date Event 

30/9 Governor School Improvement Committee Meeting 6.00 p.m. 

7/10 Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 7.00 p.m.  

11/10 Online Safety / Digital Parenting Week 

14/10 Full Governors’ Meeting 6.30 p.m. 

20/10 New intake open morning – to be confirmed 

22/10 INSET DAY 

 HALF TERM                   25/10/21 – 29/10/21 

1/11 Start of second half Autumn Term 

1/11 Nasal flu vaccinations in school for Reception – Year 6 

15/11 Anti-bullying week 

18/11 Governors’ Resources committee meeting 6 p.m. 

24/11 Werrington Connects meeting -all welcome 2:30 p.m. 

TBC Magic Show treat for Nursery and Reception pupils in school 

TBC Pantomime in school for Years 1 – 6   

10/12 Christmas Jumper Day – in aid of Dougie Mac 

13/12 Termly reports out to parents 

Week 
beginning 
13/12 

Nursery Nativity 10.30 a.m. and 2.30 p.m.  
Reception Nativity 2.30 p.m. 
KS1 Christmas Presentation 9.30 a.m. and 2.00 p.m. 

17/12 END OF TERM 
 

All events are also posted on the Events Calendar on the school 
website which can be found at: 
http://www.werringtonprimary.org.uk/events/  
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